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I would like to state for the record that I am against allowing homeless individuals to occupy or
house on the grounds of the Portland International Raceway. It is a well known that there is a
significant homeless problem in Portland, however allowing these individuals to inhabit PIR would
be exceedingly dangerous as there is no guarantee that these folks would not wander onto or near
the track during any of the many events that are staged there. Extreme liability issues would present
themselves. Please exclude PIR from your consideration for homeless occupation. Sincerely, D. C.
Madsen
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